
 

MEMORANDUM  

Date:   July 16, 2024 
To:   Utilities Committee 
From:   Pete Neuberger, Deputy Director 

Luke Vandenberg, Project Engineer 
Subject:  Award Apple Hill Farms Pond 4 Outlet Pipe Repair Contract to Advance 

Construction, Inc. in an amount not to exceed $28,000. 

 

The storm sewer outlet pipe serving Apple Hill Farms Pond 4 consists of approximately 
40 linear feet of 19”x30” elliptical concrete pipe. Per the latest pipe inspection video 
report, staff have determined that extensive rehabilitation work is required.  

The Department of Public Works (DPW) issued a Request for Quotes (RFQ) in May 
2024 with responses due back to DPW June 21, 2024, to complete the work. The RFQ 
was sent to seven contractors specializing in stormwater sewer installations and 
repairs. Four of the seven contractors provided lump sum quotations as directed in the 
RFP and as listed below.  

Advance Construction $28,000.00 
Carl Bowers 
Construction $38,000.00 
Kruczek Construction $45,524.15 
Scott Lamers 
Construction $72,500.00 

 

Project funding is provided under the 2024 5221.6408 Stormwater Pond Maintenance 
budget. 

Based on the above quotations, DPW recommends award of Apple Hill Farms Pond 4 
Outlet Pipe Repair Contract to Advance Construction, Inc. in an amount not to exceed 
$28,000. 


